From: BDC Laoima

To:

Subject: Official Information Request for Overseas Employees Information Ref: OIA 070/23
Date: Wednesday, 5 July 2023 4:48:00 pm

Attachments: image002.pnq

Dear

We refer to your official information request dated 30 June 2023 for the following information
(our answers are marked in red):

¢ How many employees does the council have working remotely from overseas?
o In each instance, please outline the salary grading for the employee and the
location from which they are working.
Buller District Council does not currently have any employees who work remotely from
overseas.

e For each employee that is working overseas, please give a reason why this has been
granted and whether this was signed off by (according to council rules) human resources
and their manager.

N/A

e Please highlight how long each employee has been working form overseas.
N/A

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision.

Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or
freephone 0800 802 602.

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact the Buller District Council

by return email to |goima@bdc.govt.nz.

Please note that it is our policy to proactively release our responses to official information
requests where possible. Our response to your request will be published shortly at

pS://oullerd ) y ) JU
to-lgoima-requests/ with your personal information removed.

Kind regards

Douglas Marshall | Chief Financial Officer (Contractor)

Mobile 027 458 4157 | Email Douglas.Marshall@bdc.govt.nz

Buller District Council | Phone 0800 807 239 | bullerdc.govt.nz
PO Box 21 | Westport 7866

Community Driven | One Team | Future Focused | Integrity | We Care

Email Disclaimer: This correspondence is for the named person's use only. It may contain confidential or legally
privileged information or both. No confidentiality or privilege is waived or lost by any mistransmission. If you receive
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